MINUTES OF MEETINGS------NOVEMBER 10, 2014

Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M. in the Assessor's office at the Town Hall. Assessor Chairman Bruce Tycks, Assessor Ken O'Brien, Assessor Tom Hackenson, and Principal Assessor Jean Berthold were present.

Motion made by Ken and seconded by Tom to approve the minutes of October 15, 2014.

The Board signs the end of month Motor Vehicle Abatement Report.

The Board discusses the Fiscal Year 2015 Tax Recapitulation which will be presented this evening.

The Board relocates to the Selectmen's meeting in the upper Town Hall meeting room. The Assessors through their Chairman presents the FY15 Tax Recapitulation figures. The Selectmen decide to adopt a single tax rate.

The Board returns to the Assessor's office.

Motion made by Tom and seconded by Ken to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 PM. Unanimous vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Kenneth O'Brien Clerk